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end number of chromosomes in
mitosis<br> finite number of
chromosomes in.", spoke of the
origin of mutations from enzymatic
reactions. He argued that the
functions of enzymes were unknown
until Kekule discovered their
structure in 1894. In 1896, Werner
showed that amino acids are
protein molecules, and that after
their compounds form a peptide. In
1895, Koltsov, together with N. D.
Zelenin, achieved a dye that could
be used to color any animal
tissue. These dyes contained
proteins not synthesized by modern
chemists and were not synthesized
using the X-ray fluorescence
method. In addition to the dye,
Koltsov in 1898 received yellow,
violet, green and red ultramarine.
A major role in the popularization
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of science and technology belongs
to Paul Ehrlich, whose lectures
were heard throughout the country
from his own equipped office and
inspired many. It was thanks to
Erlich azh that most of the Moscow
scientific circles, where they
studied physical processes,
including X-rays, were transformed
into physical institutes. Chairman
of the Moscow Physical Society
(MFO) from 1892 to 1908. One of
the most respected physicists of
his time. In 1884, he participated
in the commission for sending the
expedition of Bellingshausen and
Lazarev from Kronstadt to
Antarctica. Introduced into
scientific practice a magneto-
generator voltmeter. In 1903, he
headed the Commission of the
Physical Department of the Russian
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Physico-Chemical Society (FCS),
which was subsequently transformed
into the physical section of the
FCS. Under his leadership, new
instruments for nuclear research
were developed - a neutron flux
meter and a neutron generator.
Invented an oscilloscope with a
rheostat assembly. One of the
types of oscillating resonators,
the oscillator, is named after
him. Nikolai Nikolaevich Yanenko
was born on January 22 (February
6), 1876 in the village of Novy
Zaimishche, Belgorod district,
Kursk province, in the family of a
priest. He received his primary
education at the Kursk Seminary.
In 1890 he entered the Faculty of
Physics and Mathematics of Moscow
University. Imbued with a utopian
dream to fly into space, to
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overcome the gravity of the earth.
He organized the first society of
aeronauts in Moscow, piloted a
model balloon. In 1908, in
January, he flew from Moscow to
Kharko
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